
  
 Travel Restrictions  
Effective 9/1/2023  

  
VRBO and Airbnb  
Employees and students on district travel may not use VRBO or Airbnb or other such services to secure 
lodging and/or accommodations while on district-related travel due to the following reasons:  

• No verification of ADA compliance   
• Security and privacy issues   
• Safety concerns  
• Restrictive cancellation policies  
• Verification of comparable market rates  

 


